
New Dog Licensing Policy 
 

Beginning January 1, 2017 the Town of North Collins will have a new Dog 
Control Officer, Raymond Zabron. 
If a resident of North Collins requires the assistance of the Dog Control Officer, 
you can contact him by calling (716) 992-9344. 
 
Dog license fees have remained the same for 2017: 
$6.00 for spayed and neutered dogs / $13.00 for un-spayed and unneutered dogs. 
 
Beginning January 1, 2017 a new Late Fee Policy will take effect: 
Dog owners will receive their renewal in the mail approximately 30 days before 
their expiration date and will have until that expiration date to pay for their 
renewal.  
If payment is not received by the expiration date, dog owners will receive a 
delinquent notice with a $5.00 late fee and will have until the end of that month to 
renew their delinquent license.  
If payment is still not received, an Appearance Ticket for court will be sent.    
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